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Council Offices Working Group Report  14 October 2024 

New Council Offices Working Group  

Report to Council October 2024 

Move completed 

As planned the move has completed and the new office was opened for business on 1 
October. 

The new address is:  

Goring-on-Thames Parish Council 
The Old School 
Station Road 
Goring 
Reading RG8 9HB  

I would like to warmly thank all those Councillors who participated in this WG over the 
more than 2 years since its inception in mid 2022 – David Brooker, Colin Ratcliff, 
Stephanie Bridle and Sonia Lofthouse and of course the Clerk.  

I also thank County Councillor Kevin Bulmer for allocating £3,070 from his Councillor 
Priority Fund to support our move, and Cllr Bryan Urbick for applying for these funds on 
our Council’s behalf. 

Although few things in progress are not yet completed (installation of window blinds, 
broadband, external locked A4 notice board, and some electrical snagging) I propose 
that the WG now be disbanded. 

 

 

 

Jim Emerson (WG Chair) 

  

 
 
 


